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Dear Dr Grundy, 
  
Thank you very much for writing to me to highlight your concerns regarding the 
outsourcing of NHS GP pensions management to Capita.  
  
Thank you for detailing the research you have done into this matter and I am very 
thankful to you for bringing it to my attention. I am concerned that problems on this issue 
are continuing and that doctors are not satisfied with the service they are receiving. 
  
I note that you have written to Jill Matthews of NHS England and Caroline Greenwood of 
Primary Care Support England. I would be interested to see the responses you receive 
from the two organisations once you have received them? 
  
If having seen those replies you are not happy with the action which is being taken to 
resolve the situation I would be happy to consider writing to NHS England again. 
  
Thank you for writing to me and sharing your concerns. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
 

 

 
 
Dr Sarah Wollaston MP 
Chair of the Committee 
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